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Subject: It's time for the 2012's to roll in!
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The big news for September 2011 - We Now Have 

Smart Cars! 
  

That's right, Mercedes-Benz of Georgetown is now also... 
  

Smart Center Georgetown 

  

Please come by to see and take a test drive in this exciting new addition to 

our family of Mercedes-Benz products. 
  

Yes, they are "Cute" little cars, but there is a whole lot more to Smart than 

being cute. 
  

How about 41 MPG highway fuel economy and safety features like all of our 

other Mercedes-Benz cars and SUV's. 
  

Prices start at $12,490 plus destination and options, and most of the cars we 

have in stock today have MSRP's ranging from $14,000 to $22,000. 
  

There are only about 20 new 2011 

Mercedes-Benz cars and SUV's remaining 

in stock,  

but the deals on those are fantastic! 
  

Special pricing is available for USAA 

Members as well as for employees of 

certain local companies like Dell, IBM, 



Apple, Oracle and many many more. 
  

We have some of the new 2012's in stock 

with more coming in every day. 
  

How would you like to be the first to get the 

all new C250 or C350 Coupe! 
  

And the 2012 C250 Sedans will be here 

about mid month in September. 
  

You have most likely seen the ads for the all 

new 2012 ML350. This exciting new model 

will be here by the end of the month. You 

might want to place an order to get the 

color and equipment you want! 
  

Don't forget about Sprinter Vans. 

We have a great selection in stock of cargo 

and passenger vans, and orders are being 

accepted for 2012 models. For more info 

about Sprinter please go to 

www.sprinterguy.com 
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If you would like to get a phone or email quote from the 

Fleet/Internet department, please contact either Dave Graham 

or Mike Presta. You can reach us at 512-930-6150, or email 

dave@sprinterguy.com or mpresta@mbofgeorgetown.com. 
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